
From: Sergio Pompilii  
Sent: Sunday, October 28, 2012 4:48 PM 
To: McNeely, Heather 
Cc: Fleming, John M.; Barrett, Gregg 
Subject: Re: October 15, 2012 Southwest Area Plan Public Participation Meeting Agenda - Contact Page 
Importance: High 
 
Hi Heather, 
  
Further to my firm’s review of the Planning Department’s Report to Council, which will be 
discussed at their Tuesday, October 30, 2012 meeting, it is still noted on page 15 that my firm 
represents Triune Investments. As noted in my initial email below and your subsequent 
response, my firm does not represent Triune Investments. This has been the case since 
approximately the Spring of 2010. 
  
Could you please once again confirm that this error will be corrected? 
 
Regards, 
 
Sergio 
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